J. A. Fabro, M.D., Editor CONNECTICUT MEDICINE 94 Church Street Torrington, CT 06790

Dear Dr. Fabro:

Many thanks for your very kind 23 June note. As you can see from the enclosed, I have in the last year said quite enough, and perhaps too much, about the issues of coronary disease prevention.

I now believe that I should stay quiet until I have something new to say.

I am sure that you can feel free to use any parts of these with my permission, and that we may easily get the publishers permission.

But, I do share your idea that continued professional education is needed about concepts and procedures in prevention.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

iB:jp enclosures

Frogress EJC (amsterdom) 2 Med opin.